
Make your own Signalong playing cards

Creating your very own playing cards is simple, all you need to do is print out the templates below, cut them out and get playing.

You can play many games with these cards, such as Snap, Matching Pairs and many more!

Don't forget to show us your creations on our social media channels:

Facebook - @signalongcharity
Instagram - @signalongcharity

Twitter - @signalongcharity

More free resources and information about Signalong can be found on our website

www.signalong.org.uk

The Communication Charity

Signalong The Communication Charity is a company limited by guarantee no 2922636;  v.a.t. no. 661 9509 15
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Working cupped hand 
(palm down, pointing 
forward/in); supporting 
cupped hand (palm up, 
pointing forward/in) 
beneath; palms come 
together, separate and 
change places coming 
together again.

Open hands (palms 
down, pointing 
forward) move slowly 
down together in gently 
undulating movement.

Open hands (palms 
down, pointing 
forward) move slowly 
down together in gently 
undulating movement.

Working cupped hand 
(palm down, pointing 
forward/in); supporting 
cupped hand (palm up, 
pointing forward/in) 
beneath; palms come 
together, separate and 
change places coming 
together again.
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Flat hands (palms back, 
pointing in) working 
hand in front, move to 
palms in, pointing 
forward, showing shape 
and size of box; then 
flat hands move around 
"box" to palms up, 
pointing forward, and 
move forwards as 
though giving.

Flat hands (palms back, 
pointing in) working 
hand in front, move to 
palms in, pointing 
forward, showing shape 
and size of box; then 
flat hands move around 
"box" to palms up, 
pointing forward, and 
move forwards as 
though giving.

Relaxed clawed hands 
(palms up/back, 
pointing forward) at 
head height, move out 
in small arcs.

Relaxed clawed hands 
(palms up/back, 
pointing forward) at 
head height, move out 
in small arcs.
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Full "O" hands (palms 
up, pointing forward) 
change to open hands 
repeatedly showing 
lights along the flex. 
Directional sign.

Full "O" hands (palms 
up, pointing forward) 
change to open hands 
repeatedly showing 
lights along the flex. 
Directional sign.

Working flat hand 
(palm down, pointing 
forward/in) above 
supporting flat hand 
(palm down, pointing 
forward/in); working 
hand pulls away 
changing to closed 
hand on back of 
supporting hand; then 
flat hands (palms 
down, pointing 
forward) move round to 
show shape of bauble.

Working flat hand 
(palm down, pointing 
forward/in) above 
supporting flat hand 
(palm down, pointing 
forward/in); working 
hand pulls away 
changing to closed 
hand on back of 
supporting hand; then 
flat hands (palms 
down, pointing 
forward) move round to 
show shape of bauble.
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Flat hands (palms 
down, pointing 
forward) thumbs 
touching; then 
working hand circles 
out/down to palm up, 
pointing forward 
below supporting 
palm; then moves 
forwards a short way.

Flat hands (palms 
down, pointing 
forward) thumbs 
touching; then 
working hand circles 
out/down to palm up, 
pointing forward 
below supporting 
palm; then moves 
forwards a short way.

Working flat hand (palm 
down, pointing 
forward/in) above 
supporting flat hand 
(palm down, pointing 
forward/in); working 
hand pulls away 
changing to closed 
hand on back of 
supporting hand; then 
elbow of working open 
hand (palm forward, 
pointing up) rests on 
back of supporting hand 
(palm down, pointing 
in); working open hand 
shakes from side to 
side.

Working flat hand 
(palm down, pointing 
forward/in) above 
supporting flat hand 
(palm down, pointing 
forward/in); working 
hand pulls away 
changing to closed 
hand on back of 
supporting hand; then 
elbow of working open 
hand (palm forward, 
pointing up) rests on 
back of supporting 
hand (palm down, 
pointing in); working 
open hand shakes from 
side to side.
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Working wide full "C" 
hand (palm forward, 
pointing up) moves 
down/out, changes 
to palm forward, 
pointing out and 
moves down/in.

Working wide full "C" 
hand (palm forward, 
pointing up) moves 
down/out, changes 
to palm forward, 
pointing out and 
moves down/in.

Working flat hand 
(palm down, pointing 
forward/in) above 
supporting flat hand 
(palm down, pointing 
forward/in); working 
hand pulls away 
changing to closed 
hand on back of 
supporting hand; 
then flat hands 
together (palms in, 
pointing up) move to 
palms back with little 
fingers maintaining 
contact.

Working flat hand 
(palm down, pointing 
forward/in) above 
supporting flat hand 
(palm down, pointing 
forward/in); working 
hand pulls away 
changing to closed 
hand on back of 
supporting hand; 
then flat hands 
together (palms in, 
pointing up) move to 
palms back with little 
fingers maintaining 
contact.
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Open hands (palms 
forward, pointing 
up), thumb tips 
touching each side 
of forehead, move 
forwards/out in two 
small arcs.

Open hands (palms 
forward, pointing 
up), thumb tips 
touching each side 
of forehead, move 
forwards/out in two 
small arcs.

Working flat hand 
(palm down, pointing 
forward/in) above 
supporting flat hand 
(palm down, pointing 
forward/in); working 
hand pulls away 
changing to closed 
hand on back of 
supporting hand; 
then working closed 
hand mimes 
spooning from 
supporting flat hand 
(palm up, pointing 
forward/in) to 
mouth.

Working flat hand 
(palm down, pointing 
forward/in) above 
supporting flat hand 
(palm down, pointing 
forward/in); working 
hand pulls away 
changing to closed 
hand on back of 
supporting hand; 
then working closed 
hand mimes 
spooning from 
supporting flat hand 
(palm up, pointing 
forward/in) to 
mouth.
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Working parallel 
bent hand (palm 
up/out) brushes 
down chin towards 
waist, fingers 
closing on to 
thumb.

Working parallel 
bent hand (palm 
up/out) brushes 
down chin towards 
waist, fingers 
closing on to 
thumb.




